
ICC and OAS Survey on Arbitration
in the Americas
As you may (or may not) already know, a team of researchers recently concluded
a study for the European Parliament on arbitration across the European Union
and Switzerland. As part of this study the researchers undertook a large-scale
survey of arbitration practitioners across Europe, including 871 respondents from
every country in the European Union and Switzerland. The results of this survey
have allowed the research team to produce far more information on the practice
of  arbitration  in  Europe  than  has  previously  been  available.  (see,  e.g.  this
discussion of arbitration in six southern European countries)

A new team of  researchers (Tony Cole,  Paolo Vargiu,  Masood Ahmed at  the
University of Leicester; S.I. Strong at the University of Missouri, Manuel Gomez
at Florida International University, Daniel Levy at Escola de Direito da Fundação
Getúlio  Vargas –  São Paulo,  and Pietro Ortolani  at  the Max Planck Institute
Luxembourg) is now working in collaboration with the ICC International Court of
Arbitration and the the Organisation of American States to deliver a survey that
will generate similar information on the practice of arbitration in the Americas.
Letters of support have been received from both the ICC and the OAS. Results
from the survey will  be used to draft articles on arbitration in the Americas,
written by the members of the research team.

The survey consists almost entirely of multiple-choice questions, and only takes
approximately half an hour to complete. Moreover, it need not be completed in a
single sitting, and if respondents return to the survey on the same computer and
with the same browser, they can resume where they left off. The survey team will
keep responses confidential and will not divulge any respondent’s identity at any
time without his or her explicit consent.

All response data from the survey will be stored securely under password on
SurveyMonkey.  All  research records will  be retained for a period of  7 years
following the completion of the study. Responses by an individual can, however,
be deleted at any time upon request of that individual. Responding to the survey
will  be  taken as  consenting  to  the  use  of  the  information  provided,  for  the
purposes of drafting the articles deriving from this project.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2016/icc-and-oas-survey-on-arbitration-in-the-americas/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2016/icc-and-oas-survey-on-arbitration-in-the-americas/
http://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/papers.cfm?abstract_id=2652298
http://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/papers.cfm?abstract_id=2652298
http://www2.le.ac.uk/departments/law/research/arbitration-latin-america/icc-letter-of-support-english-pdf
http://www2.le.ac.uk/departments/law/research/arbitration-latin-america/oas-letter-of-support-english-pdf


The survey will remain open until July 11, 2016. The survey is available here.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/DPZJPPH

